

September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Leith Academy

In February 2018, Education Scotland published a letter, following an inspection of Leith Academy. The City of Edinburgh Council conducted a follow-through inspection in February 2019 to determine the school's progress in relation to agreed areas for improvement. This report was shared with Education Scotland and is available at https://democracy.edinburgh.gov.uk/documents/s8522/Leith%20Academy%20-%20Follow%20Through%20Report.pdf

After reviewing the evidence we are now confident Leith Academy has the capacity to continue to improve and we will publish no further reports in relation to the 2018 Education Scotland inspection report. Officers from The City of Edinburgh Council will continue to work with the school to ensure progress continues.

HM Inspectors